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Heller Meets with Fang Wong, American Legion National Director 


(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today met with Fang Wong, National Director of the American Legion.  At the meeting, Wong thanked Heller for his work in crafting legislation to allow veterans to pay membership dues to the American Legion, Sons of the American Legion, and the American Legion Auxiliary online and to protect these organizations from frivolous lawsuits. 
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To see comments from Wong and additional information about the bill to modernize dues payments and protect the Legion from frivolous lawsuits, please click here. 
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